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Comments: Willamette rec fee comments

 

Forest Service Officials,

I fully support a limited entry permit system for wildernesses in Oregon, as appropriate based on popularity, for

hiking and overnight use. Keeping the price of permits low in whatever means the FS has at its disposal (e.g.,

charge livestock grazers more to free up base funds etc.), and having reasonable discounts for seniors, families,

trail maintenance volunteers would be an excellent idea.

Thank you for keeping the wilderness relatively wild,

Maureen Whalen

1080 E 36th Avenue

Eugene OR 97405

mobile: 510-3904411

 


